
 

    

Report to  Mousehold Heath conservators Item 

 17 June 2016 

9 Report of Interim executive head of neighbourhoods  

Subject Mousehold Heath annual review 2015-16 

 

 

Purpose  

To seek the views of the Mousehold Heath Conservators on the draft annual report for 
2015-16 and that Conservators comment on the level of activity during the period of the 
report and how the report might be used. 

Recommendation  

That the Conservators comment on the report and consider how it may be used to 
promote Mousehold Heath and the work of the Mousehold Heath Conservators 

Corporate and service priorities 

The report helps to meet the corporate priority city of character and culture 

Financial implications 

Any financial implications arising from this report will have or will be met from approved 
budgetary provision  

Contact officers 

 

Simon Meek Parks and open spaces manager 01603 212403 

Will Stewart Mousehold warden  01603 213110  

Nigel Hales Mousehold warden  01603 213310  

 

Background documents 

 None 



 

 

Report  

1. In recent years, the Mousehold Conservators have prepared an annual report. 
 
2. The purpose of the report is to provide an overview of management works undertaken 

during the course of the year, to highlight the level of voluntary activity, the range and 
numbers of events, walks and a summary of any biological surveys undertaken. 
Conservators have also requested that the report contains a forward looking section. 

 
3. Conservators agreed that this be presented to Conservators at the June meeting 

annual, as it would coincide with the financial out turn report. 
 
4. Officers have drafted the annual report for 2015-16 which is attached at appendix 1 

and 2. 
 
5. Conservators are requested to comment on the content of the report, how they might 

wish it to be used to promote Mousehold heath and the work of the Conservators. 
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